
 

 
 
St. Thomas Aquinas School Choir will practice on 
Thursdays after school from 2:30 – 3:15 PM beginning 
on September 3rd and is open to students in Grades 3 - 
8.  Parents of students who are interested should fill 
out the form below and return it to school by Tuesday, 
September 1st.  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Joan Virga 
______________________________________________________ 

STA School Choir 
 

Student’s Name:_________________________  Grade: ____ 
 
Parent’s Name (printed): _____________________________ 
 
Parent’s E-mail: _____________________________________ 
 
Phone #: ____________________________________________ 


